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                                                      ESA # 7012854 

October 30, 2020 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  

 

Attention: Ms. Christine Long, Registrar and Board Chair 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2020-0061 – Application for May 1 2021 Electricity Distribution Rates 

2021 Cost of Service Application 

Wellington North Power Inc. 

 

On November 13, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (the “OEB”) issued a letter to all licensed 

electricity distributors concerning applications for 2021 Electricity Distribution Rates. In Appendix 

A of that letter, Wellington North Power Inc. (WNP) was scheduled for rebasing for rates effective 

May 1, 2021, with a filing date of August 31, 2020. 

 

On August 6, 2020, WNP advised the OEB that it would be delayed in submitting its’ Application 

due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and would be filing on October 31, 2020. Accordingly, WNP now 

submits its 2021 Cost of Service Application. 

 

WNP has filed all necessary Exhibits (as text searchable PDF documents) and Excel models (with 

identifiable names) on the OEB’s web portal as evidence supporting its’ 2021 Cost of Service 

Application for May 1, 2021 electricity distribution rates. 

 

Should the Board have questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Original signed by James Klujber 

James Klujber 

 

Chief Executive Officer / President 

Wellington North Power Inc. 

http://www.wellingtonnorthpower.com/
mailto:wnp@wellingtonnorthpower.com

